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April 6, 2021 

 

 

Via Email  

 

Gary Widerburg 

Commission Administrator  

Utah Public Service Commission 

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 

160 East 300 South 

Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

psc@utah.gov 

 

Re:  Docket No: 21-049-07 

 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

 

Earlier today, April 6, 2021, I wrote you requesting a waiver from the reporting 

requirements specified in R746-349-4F.  After further discussion and 

understanding of the issue, it has come to my attention that I need to withdraw 

that request.  Therefore, this letter serves as a request that Docket No: 21-049-07 

be closed.  No further action is needed.   
 

Sincerely, 

      
     Director of Government Affairs - Utah 
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